
Children’s Choir  

If your child loves to sing and would like to join the St. Veronica Children’s 

choir, this is the perfect time! The choir is open to children grades 3-8. We 

rehearse from 4:30-5:15pm every Thursday during the school year, and 

sing for the 9:00am masses every other Sunday. No prior experience in a 

choir is necessary. Contact Emily Mason at emason@stveronica.net if your 

child is interested in attending. 
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